Amber Greene

From: Dan Ridenour

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 3:31 PM

To: district3

Cc: district1; district2; district4; Jerry Dishman; district6; atlarge1; atlarge2; atlarge3; Shareen
Wagley; Amber Greene

Subject: District 3 Construction

Brandon,

Below is some of the construction work that is going on in your district. | am certain you are aware but wanted to be
helpful so you to have the info needed to answer resident questions. | copied all council members.

District 3:

1- Skatepark- Located in Westside Park this addition of a skatepark is approaching completion. When it is ready to
go, we will have a ribbon cutting that we hope you can attend.

2- We will be paving 8" street on the far west side of your district next week. Milling is complete.

3- We will be paving Perdieu Rd on the far west side of your district next week. Finish Milling today. These are the

first two streets paved this season.
4- Tillpond- The urban fishing park south of Memorial on Tillotson is now under construction. Much of the clearing

has already been done. This park will have a path, fishing pond, shelter, and fishing piers.

5- Downtown Gateway- At the intersection of High St./Wheeling/Franklin St. we are building a public space. This
will have trees/plantings, seating and a MUNCIE image. Should be completed in 2025.

6- 220 S Walnut- Boyce Systems is currently remodeling the 3™ floor of the building with the goal of moving their

corporate offices to Muncie. Should be moving to downtown by June.

Best regards,

Dan Ridenour
Mayor

City of Muncie

300 N High Street
Muncie, IN 47305
765-747-4853 ext. 236
www.muncie.in.gov




